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ACTION REQUESTED

Presentation of 2024 Summer Programs - information only

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

The 2024 TTUSD summer program was a comprehensive and inclusive offering that catered to students of
various grade levels and needs. It encompassed incoming Transitional Kindergarten (TK) students, elementary
school students, middle school students, and high school students seeking to recover credits.

The elementary summer program featured the Extended Learning Opportunities Program in partnership with
the Boys and Girls Club North Lake Tahoe. Aim High provided engaging and educational experiences for
rising middle school students and 9th graders.

Additionally, TTUSD offered a TK Bridge Camp for incoming TK students. This camp aimed to ease the
transition from preschool to kindergarten by providing a supportive and nurturing environment. High school
students had the opportunity to participate in a credit recovery program, allowing them to make up for missed
credits and stay on track with their academic goals.

Tonight's presentation will illustrate our success with the 2024 summer programs and explore growth ideas for
2025.

Our goal is to provide high-quality summer programs that support student success, foster personal growth, and
promote a love of learning.

I would like to introduce Mrs. Amy King, principal of Summer Programs.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None

PREPARED BY: Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services

Attachment: Summer School Presentation


